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U.S. FDA 
Dockets Management Branch 
5636 Fishers Lane 
Room 1061 
Rockville MD 20852 

, Re: Docket No. 98P-0151/CP1 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I am writing in full support of docket #: 98P-0?51/CPl. This docket will make great strides in 
diminating the market for downed animals, thus improving how these animals are treated, and 
even the conditions that create downed animals. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Walleston 
228 Lignum Vitae Dr 
Key Largo, FL 33037 
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